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Ref: CLT/EO-CGM/24/6482 

Dear Secretary-General, 

On behalf of the Director-General, I wish to thank you for your letter of 6 August last, by 
which you convey to us a request for UNESCO’s patronage for “Returning to the World 
of Dmytro Bortnyansky’s First Opera ‘Creonte’” that will take place in Kyiv on 27 and 28 
November 2024. 

By promoting history and music, this initiative is in line with the mission of UNESCO, for 
which I congratulate you. 

Therefore, it is with pleasure that I inform you that the Director-General has decided to 
grant UNESCO’s patronage to this event. As such and in accordance with the General 
Conditions enclosed herewith, the organizers are allowed to use the Organization’s logo 
and accompanied by the mandatory mention “Under the patronage of” for “Returning to 
the World of Dmytro Bortnyansky’s First Opera ‘Creonte’”.  

Wishing you every success for this event, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Firmin Edouard Matoko 

 

Enc. 

cc: Permanent Delegation of Ukraine to UNESCO 
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